
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
My name is Elizabeth Kennedy. I live in Portland and am writing in support of HB 2927 (National Popular 
Vote). One person, one vote makes sense in a democracy; winning an election when millions more voted 
for your opponent makes no sense.  I urge you to pass the bill outright. It does not need to be amended 
nor does it need to be referred to voters. 
Send HB 2927 directly to the Senate floor for a vote. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Elizabeth Kennedy 
626 NE Buffalo St 
Portland, OR 97211-3546 
(316) 686-0486 
 
 

 


